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Friday, 15 March, 2019 
 

New Bulk Water Dispensing 
Units for Narrabri Shire  

 
Narrabri Shire Council has recently been successful in receiving 
funding to install new Bulk Water Dispensing Units in Pilliga, 
Gwabegar, Bellata and Baan Baa. Council has obtained 
$150,000 through the Federal Government’s Drought 
Communities Programme which supports local community 
infrastructure and other drought relief projects for communities 
impacted by drought.  
 
The dispensing units have been supplied by Abberfield 
Technology Pty Ltd who are committed to providing fantastic 
services to rural communities.  
 
Council plans to install the bulk water dispenser units by 30 June 
2019 at the following locations:  

• Lagoon Street, Pilliga 
• Monash Street, Gwabegar 
• Railway Parade, Bellata 
• Henriendi Street, Baan Baa 

 
Narrabri Shire Council Mayor Cathy Redding believes installing 
these bulk water dispenser units is another step in the right 
direction to minimise drought impacts on the Narrabri Shire. 
 
Mayor Redding said “These water dispensing units will allow 
more convenient access to water when our farmers and smaller 
communities need it” 
 
“I am excited to receive these water dispensing units which 
have been developed in Australia and can accept payment via 
a credit card. The Council is grateful to the Federal 
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Government for the financial assistance they have provided to 
our Council to install these units” said Mayor Redding. 
 
- Ends -  

 


